
2nd Stakeholder Consultation Meeting of 6th World Water Forum - 17-18 Jan. 2011, Paris (FRANCE) 

Extrait du OIEau - IOWater - OIAgua

http://www.oieau.org

2nd Stakeholder Consultation

Meeting of 6th World Water

Forum - 17-18 Jan. 2011, Paris

(FRANCE) 
- Pour le site -  Actes des conférences internationales / Papers of international conferences -  2012 -  6ème Forum mondial de l'eau - 6th World

Water forum - 6o Foro Mundial del Agua - 6 &#1042;&#1089;&#1077;&#1084;&#1080;&#1088;&#1085;&#1099;&#1081;

&#1042;&#1086;&#1076;&#1085;&#1099;&#1081; &#1060;&#1086;&#1088;&#1091;&#1084; -  Processus préparatoire régional / Regional

preparatory process - 

Date de mise en ligne : jeudi 25 novembre 2010

OIEau - IOWater - OIAgua

Copyright © OIEau - IOWater - OIAgua Page 1/2

http://www.oieau.org
http://www.oieau.org
http://www.oieau.org
http://www.oieau.org


2nd Stakeholder Consultation Meeting of 6th World Water Forum - 17-18 Jan. 2011, Paris (FRANCE) 

Dear Jean-François Donzier,

Due to overwhelming interest in the second stakeholder consultation meeting of the 6th World Water Forum -
Marseille 2012, we have decided to postpone it for two months to January 17-18, 2011. The objective is to give us
more time to prepare this important meeting. We want to give the opportunity to different organisations to be involved
in this preparatory process, which needs to be as inclusive as possible.
The work we are about to produce together will launch the basis for the provisional programme of the 6th World
Water Forum, and we will need a large commitment of stakeholders from all over the world.
As you remember, this event will delve further into the specifics of the targets that have emerged : How can these
targets be rendered more concrete ? Which stakeholders need to be involved ? How can regions be instrumental in
the achievement of these goals ? What is the plan of action to make these solutions become reality ?
We should be sending you a formal invitation in the coming weeks. I look forward to welcoming you to Paris and
working more closely with you very soon.

Best regards,
Ben Braga
President

International Forum Committee
6th World Water Forum - Marseille 2012

Copyright © OIEau - IOWater - OIAgua Page 2/2

http://www.oieau.org

